
 

 

  
  
 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES’ CONTINUING EDUCATION REPORT 

 
The State Legislature requires school districts to provide the public with a record of 
school board member continuing education credit hours.  Attached you will find 
continuing education credit hours for all Board members, as recorded by the Texas 
Association of School Boards.   
 

           
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 


